
 
Final Construction Update 

and End-of-Season Survey Announcement 
Cambridge-Johnson STP 2925(1) 

[Cambridge-Johnson VT 15 Resurfacing Project] 
 

 
DATE: Friday, November 22, 2024 

TRAFFIC IMPACT AND DURATION: From Monday, November 25, to Wednesday, 
November 27, between 6:30 a.m. and 5 p.m., crews will be on-site working outside of 
the roadway on VT 15, from just east of VT 100C in the Village of Johnson to the VT 
15/VT 108 roundabout in Cambridge, with no anticipated impacts to traffic.  

The speed limit reductions for the project limits will be lifted next week. Motorists are 
advised to follow the posted speed limit and travel with caution. 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES: Next week, crews will be on-site, working outside the 
roadway to conduct general cleanup and covering temporary traffic control signs to 
prepare the project area for the winter shutdown. 

This is the final Construction Update for this construction season. Construction activities 
will resume in spring 2025. 

LOCATION: Vermont Route 15 from the VT 15/ VT108 junction in Cambridge, 
continuing 9.1 miles to a point east of the VT 100C intersection in the Village of 
Johnson. 

PROJECTED COMPLETION: Fall 2025 

Share your feedback with VTrans with the End-of-
Season Survey! 

The Vermont Agency of Transportation (VTrans) is launching an end-of-season survey 
for the Cambridge-Johnson VT 15 Project. VTrans is seeking your feedback on the 
construction impacts and public outreach this construction season. Please take a 
moment to share your experiences with the Project Team. 

Please click here to access the survey. The survey will close on Friday, December 20. 
We appreciate your feedback! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3PR6763
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CONTACT US: 
Elaine Ezerins 
Public Information Consultant 
603-782-2460 
elaine.ezerins@wsp.com 
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